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Hi Michelle,  
 
Please advise the Steering Committee that the SPRC has voted to support the Mental Health Counseling 
Program. 
 
Thank you and best of luck to the team in their implementation of the "new" program! 
 
Janell 
 
Janell D. Townsend, PhD 
Director, Executive MBA 
Associate Professor  
Marketing and International Business 
Oakland University 
348 Elliott Hall 
Rochester, MI 48309 
1-248-370-2544 
townsend@oakland.edu 
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